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CONSTRUCTION NOW COMPLETE
Construction at the dog off-leash area at Maple Ridge Park is now complete! Residents 
are welcomed to visit with their dogs to try out our city’s first dog agility course, walk our 
new off-leash path loop, or cool down your hot dog at our spray hydrant misting station.

MAPLE RIDGE DOG PARK AGILITY COURSE
In the fall growing season, we reseeded this area to improve the grass surfacing. We also 
prepared the park for benches that arrived in the summer. If you would like to sponsor a 
bench or name one after your four-legged friend (or two legged loved one) through our 
park gift program, please contact Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture staff at 604-
467-7307 or by email at parkgift@mapleridge.ca.

CONSTRUCTION - SPRING 2022
Thank you to all who participated in our community consultation towards improving our 
Dog Off-Leash Area at Maple Ridge Park. We received some great feedback and strong 
support for the project which led to construction in the Spring of 2022.

CONCEPT PLAN - COMMUNITY CONSULTATION PERIOD
The Maple Ridge Parks, Recreation & Culture department hosted a second phase of 
community consultation towards improving our Dog Off-Leash Area at Maple Ridge Park 
between October and November of 2021. This engagement included an open house on 
Thursday, October 28.

Residents were encouraged to review the concept plan information panels, which were 
developed in direct response to feedback collected during an initial engagement held 
between June and July of 2021. The response from the community was largely positive 
and in support of this plan.

PROJECT LOCATION
13180 232 St, Maple Ridge, BC


